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13th July 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As the children approach their final week at Excalibur, I would like to take the opportunity to 
thank you for your continued support. Your children have been a delight to teach and have made 
the past year incredibly enjoyable. 
 
On Wednesday 19th July, you are invited to a Year 6 garden party at Excalibur Primary School. 
The fun will start at 4:30pm and will finish at 6:00pm.  
 
You and your Year 6 children are invited to join us for a modest cold buffet and, weather 
permitting, a parents vs children rounders match. 
 
I hope that you will be able to make our leaver’s assembly on Friday 21st July, which will start at 
9:15am and should last about 30 minutes. You will be welcome to stay afterwards for tea and 
biscuits. 
 
As a treat on their final day at Excalibur, Mrs Houldsworth has kindly agreed to the children 
holding a 15 minute water fight on the field. The children will be able to bring in appropriate water 
pistols, but will not be able to use water bombs. In addition, they will need a change of clothes to 
participate in this activity. This event is by no means compulsory and any child not wishing to take 
part will be able to remain inside school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Juliet Tomkinson 
 
 
 
 

 


